October 22, 2015
Dear Linda and Board,

December, 2005, was my introduction to the Village concept. It seemed a perfect

way to fill the senior services gap in Tierrasanta. | and Candy and very shortly
thereafter, Fran, Greg, Bev, June and Dick, Trish and a few others saw the need and the
potential and jumped right in with both feet to get us a way to make new connections
and get the resources we needed to be able to stay in our homes in Tierrasanta for as
long as possible.

it is ten years later and the structure is sound and a terrific Board is in place.

As my enjoyment is identifying a gap, devising a plan to fill it, setting the plan in motion
and then stepping away, | have stayed involved with this program way beyond my usual
tenure.

| am stepping away now and as a Village member will volunteer for activities but 1 am
resigning from the Board effective December 1, 2015. You are a talented and

experienced Board and have members who are waiting to be called on to serve.

Thank you for the memories, the great times and | look forward to some new gaps to
fill with my village friends to ‘come home to’. Thank you, thank you, thank you!

Much grace, Susan Deininger, LCSW




